
 

 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
By completing and returning the tear off slip below, you are supporting our campaign to encourage  
children to come to school actively as often as possible.  
 
Your children have been shown a video called ‘Don’t Be a Road Monster’, made by pupils in 
Berkhamsted schools to discourage parents form parking near to school gates and leaving cars 
idling as they wait. Here is a link to the video:  
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b0y-3Nz1PcI  
 
When a pledge is returned, we will send home a ‘Don’t Be a Road Monster’ sticker for you to 
display in your car window.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Janet Reeve 

Bishop Wood  

School 

13th May 2022 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b0y-3Nz1PcI

